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Dear Parents, 

Non-Prescribed Medication 
 
Following advice from the Local Authority Health & Safety Advisor we are no longer be able 
to administer non prescribed medication to children.  If you feel you child is in need of non-
prescribed medication during the school day, you may bring the medication to school and 
administer it directly yourself. 
 
Prescribed medicine, in its original container clearly marked with the child’s name and 
accompanied by and ‘Administration of Medicine in School form’ will continue to be 
accepted. 
 
Our Policy will be updated to reflect this change. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mr S Payne 

Executive Head Teacher 


